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Meeting Opening Ceremony 

"A Happy Cub Scout Hello" 
This ceremony is intended to be conducted as an opening ceremony for a Pack 
Meeting.  It highlights the international nature of Scouting and the fourth point of 
The Scout Law: A Scout is Friendly.  It involves the members of a single Den and 
a Den Leader or Den Chief.     

 

Cub Scout Leader: You can find Scouts in 186 countries and 26 territories 
around the world.  They speak many different languages, 
but you can always expect to be greeted with a happy 
‘Hello’ and a big smile.” 

Cub Scout 1:   In Spanish, it’s ‘Hola'     (OH-lah) 

 

Cub Scout 2:   In French, it’s ‘Bonjour’    (bohn-ZHOOR) 

 

Cub Scout 3:   In German, it’s ‘Guten Tag’   (GOOT-en Tahg) 

 

Cub Scout 4:   In Hebrew, it’s ‘Shalom’   (sha-LOHM) 

 

Cub Scout 5:   In Mandarin, it’s ‘Ni Hao’   (nee-HOW) 

 

Cub Scout 6:   In Hindi, it’s ‘Nahmaste.’   (nah-MAS-tay) 

 

Cub Scout 7:   In Hawaiian, it’s ‘Aloha’    (ah-LOW-ha) 

 

Cub Scout 8:   In Swahili, it’s ‘Jambo’    (JAM-bo) 

 

Cub Scout Leader:   No matter where you go or how you say it, you can count 
on being greeted by a fellow Scout with a friendly and 
happy ‘Hello!’ 

 


